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Bag2School Clothes Collection - Thursday 7 October 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
I am delighted to inform you that Wildern School will be holding a clothes drive with ‘Bag2School’ 
this academic year. This will support our charity work and our drive to minimise the impact we have 
on the environment by reusing and recycling.  
 
In addition, the money given to Wildern School by Bag2School will be used to support our students 
WellBeing garden.  
 
The drive will take place on Thursday 7 October 2021.  Students should ensure the bags are sealed, 
for example tied or taped up. This is also a House Competition and students will be awarded one 
point per bag. There is no limit on the number of bags students can bring in.  
 
During the tutor time students will drop the bags off at the D@rt at specific times allocated to the 
tutor group. 
 
Please read below the guidance for what item Bag2School accepts.  
 
They DO accept the following 'good quality' items for RE-USE: 
 
Men's, Ladies and Children's clothing, Paired Shoes (tied together or elastic band around), 
Handbags, Hats, Bags, Scarves and Ties, Jewellery, Lingerie, Socks, Belts, Soft Toys, Household 
Linen, Curtains, Towels, Bedding (Bed Sheets, Pillow Cases and Duvet Covers) 
 
They DO NOT accept: 
 
Duvets and Blankets, Pillows and Cushions, Carpets, Rugs and Mats (including Bath, Shower and 
Toilet Mats), soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing, School uniforms with logo, corporate clothing 
and Workwear or Textile off cuts. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Mrs D Yates 
Charity and Community Co-ordinator  
 


